
Please join us in congratulaƟng Sarah 

Buranosky as our new AdministraƟve Assistant 

II within OperaƟonal Support Services.  

Sarah has been with the Division since 2016, 

originally working in the Bureau of Insurance 

Fraud, Fort Myers Office as an AdministraƟve 

Secretary.  In May 2018, Sarah was promoted 

and relocated to the Director’s Office as an 

AdministraƟve Assistant I.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO  

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT II  

SARAH BURANOSKY  

We are pleased to recognize Sarah’s hard 
work and look forward to her con nued 

growth within the Division.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


